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Thursday 4th  May 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

ARRANGEMENTS FOR SATS WEEK, TUESDAY 9TH – FRIDAY 12TH MAY 2023 

 
We are writing to you to explain what next week will look like with regards to the organisation of 
the end of Key Stage 2 SATs assessments next week.  The timetable will be as follows: 
 
Tuesday 9th May:  Grammar, punctuation and spelling 1: questions 
    Grammar, punctuation and spelling 2: spellings 
 
Wednesday 10th May:  Reading 
 
Thursday 11th May:   Mathematics 1: Arithmetic 
    Mathematics 2: Reasoning 
 
Friday 12th May:  Mathematics 3: Reasoning 
 
Every child must be on time, every day next week, having had a good night’s sleep and a good 
breakfast!  From 8.40 each morning, the children will be invited to come in to the quiet garden 
(weather dependent) and have an optional breakfast ‘top-up’ of fruit, flapjacks, squash and water.  
This will also offer the children the chance to come into the classroom feeling full, relaxed and 
ready for the morning’s assessments ahead of them.  On the Friday, we plan to offer bacon rolls as 
well as the fruit and flapjack options. 
 
Please could you let us know if there are any allergies that we may not be aware of so that we can 
be mindful of all children’s needs.  It is important that the children, and you at home, understand 
that whilst these assessments are important, and are a reflection of their hard work across their 
time here at Wickham Common School, that they are a stepping stone on their journey through 
school with their transition to Year 7 just as important to us as their teachers. 
 
We will speak to the whole year group about how next week will look on Friday afternoon, so 
please ensure your child is at school that day so they can hear the important messages we want to 
share. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
The Year 6 Team 


